
Dear Parents and Carers,  
The Spring term is racing by.  It has been a busy term with visits to Hampton Court, Museum Day, Parent 
Workshops, World Book Day, Roald Dahl Theatre visit and so much more! Please keep checking our 
website for other exciting events taking place over the rest of the school year.  
We warmly welcome Miss Ada Nwosu in Indigo class  who has joined our staff team and she will be 
covering Mrs Schoeffer as she takes her maternity leave. We are all looking forward to meeting the new 
addition to her family.  We also welcome back Miss Chloe Clarke as she takes up her post in Yellow class 
following her exciting sabbatical . 

Beulah Infant and Nursery School 
7th March 2017 

Dates for your diary: 
Thursday 9th March  - Purple class assembly  9:15am 

Wednesday 15th March-Nursery and reception maths workshop 9:00 -9:30am 
Friday 24th March—Red Nose Day 

Friday 31st March—Last day of spring term 
Tuesday 18th April—Children return to School 

Tuesday 18th April—Croydon Primary School places announced 
Monday 1st May—Bank holiday (School  closed) 

Tuesday 2nd May & Thursday 4th May—Nursery trip to Ladyland Farm 
Friday 26th May—Last day before half term 

 
Please remember that our school website is updated regularly with news, events 

and information.  www.pegasusacademytrust.org 
Debbie Butler 
Head of School 

Please could you... 
 Donate any fancy 

dress clothes to the 
school that your child 
has grown out of . 

 Donate any socks  or 
tights for the school to 
use as spares. 

 

Health, Safety and Safeguarding 
Thank you to all of the parents that are working hard to keep our children safe by not parking outside of the 
school at drop off and pick up time. Please leave yourself enough time to park safely away from the en-
trance and walk the last part of your journey. If your child has a packed lunch can you please check that it 
is a healthy packed lunch. Please visit the sites below for ideas. 
https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/howto/guide/school-packed-lunch-inspiration 
https://www.nhs.uk/change4life-beta/healthier-lunchboxes 

Easter Egg Raffle! 
We will be holding an Easter Egg Raffle on Thursday 30th March 2017. Please, please 
donate an Easter egg to this worthwhile cause.  Donated Easter eggs should be 
handed to the school office. All money raised will go into our school fund and be used 
to benefit our children. Tickets will be on sale from Tuesday 14th March before school 
in the office at a cost of 20p per ticket.  Thank you in advance for your kind support. 

100% Attendance! 
A BIG well done to Lilac class who have had the highest percentage for attendance so far 
this term with 99%. We also have a high number of children on track to achieve 100%  at-
tendance over the spring term—keep up the good work! Having good attendance at school  
is really important in making sure that your child has the best opportunity to learn and devel-
op well.  During our  first  half an hour in school each morning our phonic sessions take 
place which are vital for your children to progress in their reading, writing and spelling. 

Parents Evening 
Please check that you have booked a time to meet with your child’s teacher for parents evenings this week. 
Wednesday 8th and Thursday 9th March. 

Red Nosed Day  - Friday 24th March 
Red noses will be on sale in the office nearer the time. Please see overleaf for more information. 


